

## Weekly Homework Tasks Reception



Dear Reception,

It has been lovely to see so many of you back at school! We hope you are still working hard at home too!



This week the teachers are inviting you to virtually visit the Natural History Museum - Click here to start your tour!

## Wake and Shake (10 minutes max)

- Let's learn about exercising!
- Exercising is when you do a physical activity so your body can stay fit and healthy.
- Try some of these at home today!
- You could also join Joe Wicks on youtube every day at 9am he will take you through a PE session. Click the link to join in. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K6r99N3kXME





Click on the website and have a dance!

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b006mvsc

Parents/Carers and children,

This week, we are asking you to expand your vocabulary. We would like you to write a list of 10 new words about food. These might be your family's favourite foods, or new food you have tried during the school closure, or maybe food you have only ever read about in books!

- 1. Write a list of 10 exciting types of food.
- 2. Draw a picture of one of these foods.
- 3. Colour in your picture using coloured pencils









Can you read these words?

sleek waist float fright

Write a sentence everyday, including one of the following words each day:

steer paint throat flight

Don't forget to practise your tricky words! Here are some new tricky words to learn to read and write:

have give like

## Math scavenger hunt



- Find 10 spoons and 1 fork. How many items do you have now?
- Find 5 one pennies and 2 five pennies. How many items do you have now?
- Find 8 socks and 3 toy animals. How many items do you have all together?
- Find 8 crackers. Eat 4 of them. How many are left?
- Find 3 spoons, 4 books and 1 orange. How many items do you have all together?

Write the answers in your book.



## Important Online Safety Message

Parents, at a time when all children are accessing their home learning from an electronic device. It is imperative that we ensure that children are staying safe online. Parents, please check the websites your children are using are safe and age appropriate - Essex Primary School cannot be responsible for external website content.



Don't forget recommended screen time is just 1 hour per day!